Ralph Butterfield Primary School

Station Road, Haxby, York, YO32 3LS Telephone: 01904 768325

www.ralphbutterfieldprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Ms E Banbury BA (Hons) QTS

Friday 19th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Harvest Festival Donations

Our children will be enjoying a special Harvest Festival assembly in school on Friday 3rd October. We are delighted that we will be joined by the York Schools and Youth Trust (YoYo) who will be leading the assembly; they will also run workshops with children throughout the week.

Children may choose to bring in a donation on **Friday 3rd October** which will be used to support 'Carecent'. This organisation has been running a breakfast centre for homeless, unemployed or disadvantaged members of our community for more than 30 years at the Central Methodist Church in York (more information is on their website at www.carecent.org.uk). Any donations received will be used directly by the Carecent organisation here in York. They would really appreciate any donations of food or toiletries from items **included in the list below**. Carecent volunteers are always tremendously grateful and touched by the donations received from our generous and caring school community. Thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely

A.Tod

Mr Andy Tod
Religious Education Lead



Carecent

Central Methodist Church
St Saviourgate, York YO1 8NQ
Tel: 01904 624244
Email: admin@carecent.org

Baked beans
Tins of Spam
Tinned Corned beef
Jars of coffee
Tinned plum tomatoes
Tinned hotdogs
Sugar
Marmite/Peanut butter
Biscuits
Cereal (not porridge if possible)

PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY FRESH PRODUCE

TOILETRIES

Shower gel
Shampoo
Baby wipes
Roll-on deodorant
Toothbrushes
Toothpaste

CLOTHING

especially jeans and tracksuit bottoms and also gifts of new underpants please

Thank you for your support – it really makes a difference!









